
 

   
 

 

As a senior tax research analyst with The Tax Insitute at H&R Block, 

Hannah Black analyzes legislative changes to tax law and procedures to 

ensure content across the enterprise is accurate and up to date. In her role, 

she produces, “Tax in the News," a weekly newsletter that delivers timely 

updates on tax developments, including new laws, regulations, IRS 

guidance, and court cases.  
 
She holds a Juris Doctor (JD) degree from the University of Missouri-

Kansas City School of Law and a bachelor’s degree in business from Texas A&M University. 

 

 


